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February 2, 2024 
 
 
 
Coaches: 
 
The AA District 3 Sectional II Tournament for your team will be hosted by Central Dauphin East High School.  The tournament will be held 
on Saturday, February 17, 2024. Skin-checks begin at 8:45 AM, weigh-ins at 9:00 AM and wrestling begins at 10:00 AM. 
 
The seeding meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 14, 2024, at 6:30 PM at Central Dauphin East High School in Tech Room III.  
Food and beverages provided.  The entrance for the meeting is through the main gymnasium area off Union Deposit Road.   
 
All entries must be submitted electronically. 
 
All wrestlers will be seeded and positioned during the seeding meeting. To be considered for a first or second seed, a wrestler must have at 
least 10 bouts, for a third or fourth seed, 8 bouts, and for a fifth or sixth seed, 6 bouts. (The required numbers of bouts are not needed if an 
injury prevented competition.)  We will seed only the top 8 with an alternate available.   
 
Coaches may question his wrestler’s seed if he feels he has not received proper consideration.  According to the guidelines, you have thirty 
seconds to explain your case.  After that time, the remaining coaches will vote to accept or reject your plea. 
 
You must print out the NWCA form on each of your wrestlers for the meeting. You will also need to enter your wrestlers at the following web 
site:  www.boutmastersLLC.com by Wednesday, February 14, 2024, NOON.  Be sure to register your wrestlers including seeding points 
(AvPtPrBt) - APB.  Just fill in the form that has been created and click on submit.  A copy of your submission will appear on your screen. All 
information will be entered into the computer to expedite our meeting.   
 
It is necessary that you bring two copies of the NWCA weigh in Roster (including all eligible wrestlers), and NWCA Summary Sheet of 
each wrestler’s opponents to our February 14th meeting. If you have any NWCA questions, contact Pat Tocci at ptocci@nwca.cc. You do not 
need to bring the PIAA Eligibility Sheet this year. Info is now on-line if needed. 
 
Remember, your wrestler is locked into the weight class he is entered at the seeding meeting. Once the seeding sheet is submitted, you may not 
change a wrestler’s weight class without the approval directly from the District 3 Wrestling Chairman (Greg Goldthorp and Mike Craig). 
 
Notification of substitution should be made as soon as possible but will not be accepted after the first weigh in for the tournament has taken 
place. When subbing in the sectional round, the next lower seed will move up and the sub will wrestle in the last bracket vacated by the 
movement of the seeds. 
 
For subsequent rounds, if you have an advancing wrestler who is injured or questionable, please inform Greg Goldthorp as soon as possible so 
the substitute can be contacted.  There will be no substitution after the weigh-in are closed. 
 
All championship rounds are 2-2-2 and all wrestle-backs will be 1-2-2. 
 
Your materials and brackets for a qualifying wrestler(s) for the district/regional round must be picked-up at the end of sectionals. 
 
The enclosed information sheet will serve to answer many of your questions. If there are seeding questions that cannot wait until our meeting, 
please call Spike Temple (717) 645-1315 or email at info@boutmastersllc.com  
 
If you have specific tournament questions, please feel free to contact me at (717) 443-7895 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Greg Goldthorp 
District III Wrestling Co-Chairman 
 
Cc: Athletic Directors 
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